

Monday 28 November 2016

All prospective parents and students are invited to attend a Twilight Tour of the College on Monday 28 November.

Tours will leave from the Main Administration foyer at 5.00pm, 5.30pm and 6.00pm.

While you are in the College, you might also like to stay and attend our end of year Music Concert at 6.30pm.

Please RSVP with your required tour time.

Email: ashdale.sc@education.wa.edu.au or Ph: 9302 7100.

Ashdale Secondary College

75 Westport Parade, Darch WA 6065, Phone: 9302 7100

An Independent Public School // Achieving a Positive Future